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I recently moved to Northwest Arkansas.  This spring I had my first
chance to both hike and float on the Buffalo River.  I was impressed
with the river including the wildlife I saw and the quality of the water
and can understand why people consider it such a special place.  I
learned that people familiar with the area were concerned about possible
impacts from the C&H hog farm so I was happy when I learned that
operation is being phased out.  Given the money spent by the State to
accomplish this it makes no sense to me to allow other hog farms to take
its place.

I, therefore,  agree with the Rule Changes to Rules 5 & 6 for a
permanent swine CAFO moratorium in the Buffalo National River Watershed
as stated in Docket Numbers #19-002-R and #19-003-R

Susan Hubbard
Eureka Springs, AR
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